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Shri Santosh Jha 

Hon’ble Ambassador of India to Belgium, Luxembourg and the European Union  
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1050 Brussels, Belgium 

 
Re: Sincere gratitude for addressing the CA Profession at ICAI Virtual Event to inaugurate the 

2 new Chapters and 12 Representative Offices on 30th July 2020. 

 
Respected Sir, 

 
On the behalf of the Luxembourg Chapter of ICAI and on my personal behalf, I express my sincere 

gratitude for your presence and address at the ICAI’s Virtual Event on inauguration of Luxembourg 

Chapter of ICAI on 30th July 2020. 

 

We are very thankful to your goodself for assuring us of your support and guidance in our endeavors to 

serve our members including the vibrant professional Indian diaspora present in Luxembourg in an 

effective way. Your inspiring words of support were an encouragement for us to move towards our 

collaboration with your support in making India. Extract of your humble address to the profession starts 

at 66th Minute of the below video link.  

https://youtu.be/9VtR6iIjVoo?t=3967 

 

We would also like to place on record our sincere appreciation and acknowledgement for Mrs. Devi 

Gopinath, First Secretary (Political) for her kind address at the event.  

Message by Mrs. Devi Gopinath starts at 34th Minute.  

https://youtu.be/9VtR6iIjVoo?t=2058  

 

ICAI through its Luxembourg chapter will play a critical part in effective reach and service to its members 

in Europe and aiding the position of Indian Chartered Accountancy as a ‘Brand’ worldwide by generating 

more professional avenues for members and also members of Indian community for its contribution to 

the global economy.  

 
I sincerely look forward to talk or meet you to get your thoughts and guidance on our future mission and 

vision. Therefore, please let me know any convenient times of your.  

 

I, once again thank you for your time and your words of erudition. 

 
Thanking you and with respectful regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(CA. Anjani Ladia) 

Chairman 

Luxembourg Chapter of ICAI 
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